Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ATKINS - Bartow
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, December 9, 2015, 5:15 p.m. ‒ 6:45 p.m.
PLACE: City of Longwood, Commission Chambers, 174 W Church Ave., Longwood, FL 32750
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:

Financial Management No.: 435777-1

Project Description: Corridor study for SR 434 from Rangeline Road to US 17-92, a distance of approximately two miles.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a public kick-off meeting regarding the potential transportation improvements for the SR 434 Corridor Study. The study involves the evaluation of feasible modification strategies to provide a safe and efficient multi-modal transportation environment from Rangeline Road to US 17-92, a distance of approximately two miles. The meeting will begin as an open house at 5:15 pm with a presentation at approximately 5:45 pm.

Participants may provide public comments at the meeting or email to Mr. Lance Decuir, Study Team Project Manager, at lance.decuir@atkinsglobal.com or call at (407)806-4482. All written comments, written and oral, will become part of the project’s public record.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the agency before the meeting by contacting: Ms. Heather Garcia, Project Manager, FDOT District Five, at (386)943-5077 or via email: heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, by phone: (386)943-5367 or via email: Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Mr. Lance Decuir. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(900)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information or if you would like to be included on future study notifications, please contact Mr. Lance Decuir at (407)806-4482 or by email: lance.decuir@atkinsglobal.com.
Health First Palm Bay Hospital Auditorium


1425 Malabar Road NE


Palm Bay, FL 32907








